
Homework 
Maths homework is due on 9th December and

Homework Club will be on a Thursday. Please speak
to Natalie if you want to attend.
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The Foodbank collection was a
success and Student Council are
currently organising a Secret
Santa.




Cinema Trip
Staff have organised a FREE reward trip to the Cinema on Tuesday
22nd November 2022 for all students who have been working hard
and behaving appropriately. Letters for information have now been

sent home.

Business Club is taking place after school on a Thursday. See Marg for more information.
Maths Club is taking place after school on a Tuesday. See Natalie for more information.
The after-school Gym sessions are ongoing on Wednesdays after school at Fitness 500. Students will arrive back at the Beacon
at approximately 4pm. Please contact Simon if interested.
Guitar lessons are available on Tuesdays after school - students should see Simon if interested.
School Choir is taking place on Tuesdays at lunchtime - students should see Jo if interested.
TAZ will be doing drop-in sessions on Tuesdays at breaktime - students should see their keyworker for more information.
DRUMS- Simon is running a Drum Club on Wednesday lunchtime if any students are interested.

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

LAUNCHPAD TUITION

NEWSLETTER

Mobile phones
Mobile phones will be

confiscated if a student
is late. The phone can be
retrieved by the student

at the end of the day.

SHAKESPEARE
NORTH PLAYHOUSE

There is one ticket
available for the

theatre trip to watch 
A Christmas Carol.

Please see Donna if you
are interested. The trip
will be on Monday 19th

December.





